
 

 

May PAC Meeting 

Monday, May 14, 2018 @ Lee Library, 3:20 PM  

Child supervision will be provided. 

Please join us!  All are welcome to attend. 

Agenda: 

 Welcome & introductions  

 Adopt agenda & previous PAC meeting minutes (Apr 9, 2018) 

 Admin’s report 

 Special guest: Trustee Ken Hamaguchi expected to drop by 

 Treasurer’s report 

 Prowl-A-Thon/Fundraising update 

 Election of PAC Executive for 2018-2019 school year 

 Roundtable discussion 

 Set date for next PAC meeting in Fall 2018 (**Please note that this is our last 

PAC meeting for the 2017-2018 school year**) 

 

“Parents’ voices are a tremendous value to their school.  They offer a wealth of ideas and support in the 

challenges that face all public schools.  PACs strive to represent the diversity within their communities and 

contribute to the benefit of all students.” – BC Federation of Parent Advisory Councils 


